
2014-2015 Level 8 Service Project 

At:  CROSS Food Shelter 
12915 Weinand Circle 

Rogers, MN 55374 
763-425-1050 

 
Directions for Service Project: 
Every Parent is responsible for driving their child to and from the Service Project or arranging their 
own car pool. The class teacher is not allowed to drive the children because of Insurance reasons. 

Please arrive 10 minutes before the scheduled start time and meet your teacher in the lobby at 
CROSS.  Stephanie is our contact person at Cross Food. She is the Volunteer coordinator and can be 
reached at: 763-267-5182. The students will be excused at 8 pm on Thursday  evenings, and 
Saturday morning at 11:00 am.  Please arrive promptly for pick up.  

 If you are not able to make your scheduled class date, please see make-up instructions on the other 
side of this page.  

Driving Directions to CROSS: 

Take Highway 81 Northwest to County Road 13 (or Brocton).  There is a stoplight at this 
intersection. 
Turn Right. 
Drive 1-1.5 miles to County Road 49. 
Turn Left. (You will see a sign for Rogers that has an arrow pointing where you need to turn.) 
Drive .25 miles to the parking lot, which will be on your right. 
 
Scheduled date:      Class  attending 

Thursday, October 9, 2014,  at 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm:   Trish Lyngen 
        tlyngen@apps.delasalle.com 
 
Thursday,  October 23, 2014, at 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm: Judy Anderson  
        Judy_anderson@rdale.org  
 
Thursday, October 30, 2014, at 6:00 pm - 8:00pm  Jeff Austin 
        jeff.austinjr@gmail.com 
 
Saturday, November 8, 2014,  at 9:00 am - 11:00 am: Jerry Merkel 
        merkdocs@yahoo.com 
 
Thursday,  November 13, 2014, at 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm: Brandon Haan 

Contact Nichole Chang: 
nicholechang@saintvdp.org  
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To Make-up your Service project: 

Please make every effort to attend  the scheduled service project for your child's class teacher listed on 
the other side.  However, If they are unable to attend their scheduled class date, the following should be 
done for make-up:  (Please remember that one Service project must be completed during the L8 Faith 
Formation year) 

1.  You and your child are responsible for contacting another catechist by email from the list 
provided in order to request to attend the service project scheduled for that catechist.   

 2. You or your child must also tell your child's catechist which service project they are 
 planning to attend.   

3. You must fill out and sign the Service Project Consent form prior to attending. This form can 
be found on our website at:  http://www.saintvdp.org/faith/jrsr#service  

IMPORTANT: If a child is dropped off without a signed consent form they will be asked to call 
their parents to return to sign the form or  they will need to leave.  

4. Obtain a completed  Service Project Verification form (yellow)  from the attending Teacher 
and return it to your class teacher. This form ensures that your child will receive credit for 
attending the Service project. This form can also be downloaded from our website at:  
http://www.saintvdp.org/faith/jrsr#service 

 

If you have any questions please contact: 

   Nichole Chang at: nicholechang@saintvdp.org 
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